
	
	
Property	Abutters	
	
Ryan	and	Kelli	Rumsey	
11	Lorraine	Street	
Portland	Maine,	04103	
	
Don	and	Carole	Dunphe	
35	Wellwood	Road	
Portland	Maine,	04103	
	
Sue	and	John	Fairweather	
2	Hall	Street	
Portland,	Maine	04103	
	
	
Dear	Neighbors	
	
Please	be	advised	that	our	home	renovation	(at	43	Wellwood	Road),	including	
demolition	of	our	garage	will	be	starting	in	October	2016.		Please	let	us	know	if	you	
have	any	questions.		Thanks	for	being	such	great	neighbors!	
	
Sincerely,	

	
Tobin	Scipione	&	Soren	deNiord	


